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Truth and honesty 

Comments: Truth and honesty should be an integral part of policing in Ireland but recent events prove 
otherwise. The closure of rural garda stations has proven to be a major problem. Rural crime has 
escalated especially in isolated and farming areas. Technology and CCTV could be and should be 
used extensively to combat rural crime. The issue of political interference in policing has been with 
us for decades and needs to be addressed. Maurice McCabe has proven to be the only person who 
should be considered for commissioner.  

 




